
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
Dear Stratford Resident Family Members, 
  
The Health and wellbeing of residents, their families and staff are of primary concern and for all 
Senior Living Communities. 

 

As you know, the Coronavirus is changing the we live, in many ways. Respiratory viruses’ like COVID- 
19 can survive on surfaces for long periods of time. 

 
In order to best protect the people who live and work at Stratford Place, the management team has 
decided to invest in a State-of-the Art Germ fighting Robot that is manufactured by Skytron, a 
Medical Device Manufacturer located in Grand Rapids, Michigan. This highly effective germ-killing 
technology is typically used in a hospital setting to disinfect patient, operating and urgent care 
rooms. 

 
The UVC Robot generates a specific wavelength of light that is proven effective in destroying the 
viruses and bacteria that cause infectious disease including Coronavirus, Norovirus, MRSA, and 
Influenza. Data has shown a 99.99% kill rate of these germs on typical surfaces including non- 
direct (shadow) due to the unique patented technology this robot utilizes. 

 

We are excited to bring this innovative technology, usually reserved for hospitals, to our assisted 
living facilities in order to complement our existing cleaning protocols in an effort to do everything 
we can for our residents and staff during this outbreak. We expect to deploy the UV-C Robot this 
coming week. 

 
Thank you for your continued support during these challenging times. 

Robin Gepfrey, Co-owner and Director of Nursing. 
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